
 

 

 

 

Luttons News 

Friday 7th July 2023 
A message from Mrs Mould… 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Another wonderful week in both schools, I have been so proud of the children 
and their learning.  

This week we had sports day at Luttons which was a great success. The children 
enjoyed showcasing their sporting abilities to their parents/carers and the weather 
was kind to us. A big thank you to Mr Ellis for organising the event. Next week we 

do it all again at Sherburn.  

A reminder, please, that if your child is not attending school for any reason, to   
remember to let school know. You can either phone in before school starts and 
leave a voicemail message or email the school office. Please do not use Dojo to 

message individual members of staff. It is part of our Attendance Policy that you 
let us know where your child is, if they are not in school, their unexplained          

absence becomes a safeguarding issue.  

On the subject of attendance I am disappointed to see a rapid decline in our     
overall attendance percentage these last few weeks. Every moment in school 

counts and days missed add up very quickly. The higher a pupil’s attendance, the 
more likely they are to progress and achieve their learning goals. If your child has a 

medical or dental  appointment during school time, you will need to provide the 
school office with a copy of the appointment. Without this, the absence will be 

classes as unauthorised. I would like to see an overall improvement in the            
attendance for the last few weeks of term.   

I hope you all have a wonderful sun-filled weekend.   

Best wishes  

Mrs Mould 

 

 



 
 

 
 

Attendance News 

Whole School Attendance News  

 

Our Federation Target is 97% 

 

This week’s whole school attendance was:  

82.16% 

Class Attendance News  

   

Class 1:    83.85 % 

 

Class 2:    80.66 % 

 

Well done to Class one 
who will be enjoying their  

extra playtime.  

 
 

Individual Attendance 
News 

 
Well done to all the children 
who achieved 100% Attendance 
this week. 

Congratulations to  

our certificate  

winner:        

    Poppi 

 

                        



Stars of the Week 

 

 

 

 
Forests School Stars of the Week: 

 
 

  

 

 

 

                      

 

Notes from the Headteacher:   

 

Class 1 
Alice  

For trying really hard at Sports Day.  

Class 2 
Thomas  

For showing incredible knowledge 
and challenging himself in maths.  

 

Lewis L 

For his positive attitude towards 
maths and challenging himself with 

harder calculations.  

Class 1 

Stephen - for showing kindness in Forest School  

 

Class 2 

Harry  - for being resilient when making            
observational drawing. 

Kyle—for observing nature closely and taking his 
time when sketching. 

Class 1 

Emily—for being consistently   
focused and giving 100% to her 

learning. 

 

 

 

 

Class 2 

Annabelle - for always being       
Incredibly helpful to both 

adults and her peers.  

Paige—for always being          
incredibly mature and resilient 
and for always being helpful to 

others.  



General Notices and Reminders 

Health and Safety 

For the health and safety of all our children please ensure that your child 
does not ride their bicycle or scooter in the school playground. Ideally 
these should be left outside the school gate. If they are to be brought into 
the playground they must not be ridden around.  

Toast in school 

Although we are currently providing toast each morning for our children, 
this is meant to supplement breakfast already taken at home. A few      
children have told staff that they have not had breakfast due to getting 
breakfast in school.  The toast offered each morning during registration, is 
to supplement and not substitute breakfast. Please can you ensure your 
child comes to school each day already having had their breakfast.   

Debt 

As we approach the end of the academic year it is important to ensure 
that any outstanding money owed on children’s accounts for meals or 
breakfast club is cleared. Debts outstanding at the end of the term will be 
passed on to NYC debt collection department. After this week there are 
two full weeks and two days left for school meals. If you wish to get ahead 
and apply credit to your child’s account please pay £36.00 on to Parentpay.  

Free School Meals 

If you think you might be eligible for free school meals please contact the 
office for an application form. If your child is in Year 2 and moving into 
Year 3 this September, their entitlement to Universal Free School meals will 
end. Unless you have already been awarded free school meals you will need 
to pay for meals in Year 3.  

 Sun-Cream 

A reminder to apply sun cream to your child before school ideally one that 
lasts for the day. Children are asking to apply sun cream in class stating 
that sun cream has not already been applied at home.  



Our Learning This Week……Class 1  
 
This week in class 1 we have been writing letters to ‘George’ - who could be  joining class 1 in 
September. The children have been telling him about all the exciting things he can do in the 
classroom and sharing their likes and dislikes.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
We have obviously had a busy sporting week too with all the children taking part in sports day. 
I am sure you will agree that the children did a brilliant job  with all the different                  
activities ,showing their stamina and resilience. The children have also enjoyed their final 
cricket session, learning so many new skills whilst having fun playing games. A huge thank you 
to Owen.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Our Learning This Week……Class 2 
 

In maths we have been working really hard, recapping the four operations. We have used 
practical equipment and the bus stop method to divide numbers.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In cricket, we have loved having Owen coaching us. This final week we have been practicing 
bowling!  The children enjoyed taking part in sports day activities and did well in all the 
events.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Summer Fair  

Saturday 15th July 12-3pm 

The annual summer fair is fast approaching. There will be lots of exciting stalls and 
games as well as a Bouncy Castle and Face Painting. Please put this date in your diary 
and come along and support FOLS in raising money for the school! If you can help out 

with a stall please let us know. Still time to bring in your donations for the tombola.  

 

 New/pre loved toys 

 Unwanted and unopened toiletries, perfume, bubble bath etc… 

 Candles 

 Bottles  

 Sweets, Biscuits and Chocolates  

 





Safeguarding 
Safeguarding is everyone’s responsibility….. 

If you have any concerns about a child’s safety, please contact the Safeguarding Team 
at school.  

Designated Safeguarding Lead: Mrs Mould (Interim Head)  

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead: Mrs Walker (Deputy Head)  

Please contact them via the school office:  

01944 738232 

Luttons-office@woldsandvalefederation.co.uk 

 

If your concerns are out of school hours or in the holidays, please phone 

North Yorkshire Multi Agency Screening Team 

(MAST) 

0300 131 2131 

Or for urgent assistance call the Police on 999 

 

 

 



Nursery Places Available  
Luttons Community Primary School Offering: 

30 hours childcare! 

We are delighted to be able to offer from this     
September 30 hours childcare. If you think you may 

be eligible please let the office know.  

 

 Teacher led Nursery linked to the school curriculum 

 Pre-school care for children 3 and upwards 

 Term time breakfast club open to nursery children.  

 Up to 30 hours FREE childcare 

 Attendance can be 5 full mornings or 2.5 days (from           
September) 

To book a visit or reserve a place for  

September please contact the office:  

01944 738232 

Email: luttons-office@woldsandvalefederation.co.uk 

 

 

 



School Dinner Menu—Summer Term 

 
Week 1 

 
Week 2 

 
Week 3 

Served w/c 17/04, 08/05, 
05/06, 26/06 & 17/07 

Served w/c 24/04, 15/05, 
12/06, 03/07 & 24/07 

Served w/c 01/05, 22/05, 
19/06 & 10/07 

 
Separate Main Meal option 

Jacket Potato & Cheese 

 
Separate Main Meal option 

Jacket Potato & Tuna 

 
Separate Main Meal option 

Jacket Potato & Beans 
  

Monday Monday Monday 

V Cheese & Tomato 
 Pasta 

Medley of Summer Veg 
Garlic Flatbread 

Raspberry & Apple  
Doughnut Muffin 

 V Nuggets & Potato 
Wedges 

Peas & Sweetcorn 
 

Homebaked Bread 
Berry Sponge 

  

V Pizza &  
Potato Wedges, Coleslaw & 

Peas 
 

Summer Drizzle Cake 

Tuesday Tuesday Tuesday 

Hot Dog & Diced Potatoes 
Cucumber Sticks & Grated 

Carrot 
Summer Mousse & Short-

bread Bite 

BBQ Chicken Wrap with 
Vegetable Rice 
Veggie Sticks 
Tortilla Wrap 

Oat Biscuit & Cheese 

Beef Enchiladas with Rice 
Broccoli & Sweetcorn 

Crusty Bread 
Cheese & Biscuit 

Wednesday Wednesday Wednesday 

 
Cottage Pie 

Broccoli & Carrots 
Crusty Bread 

Cheese & Crackers 

 
Roast Gammon & Gravy 

Baby Potatoes & Medley of 
Summer Vegetables 

Sliced Wholemeal Bread 
Summer Crumble & Custard 

 
Roast Chicken, Yorkshire 
Pudding & Mashed Potato 
Summer Cabbage & Car-

rots 
Homebaked Bread 

Waffle Finger & Ice 
Cream 

Thursday Thursday Thursday 

Chicken Korma &  Rice 
Naan Bread 

Cauliflower & Green Beans 
Chocolate Orange Sponge 

& Chocolate Sauce 

Spaghetti Bolognese 
Garlic Bread 

Carrots & Peas 
Chocolate & Vanilla Swirl 

Muffin 

Meatballs & Pasta 
Green Beans & Cauliflower 

Pittas Bread 
Cornflake Crispie 

 
Friday 

 
Friday 

 
Friday 

 
Fish Fingers & Chips 
Baked Beans & Peas 
Wholemeal Bread 
Fruity Flapjack 

 
Crispy Fish & Chips 

Mixed Summer Salad 
Jelly & Ice Cream 

 
Battered Fish & Chips 

Peas & Sweetcorn 
Sliced Wholemeal Bread 

Custard Cookie with Apple 




